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2014 Greater Dallas Korean American Chamber of Commerce 
 
The Greater Dallas Korean American Chamber of Commerce (GDKACC) is hosting 
its 2014 D.P.D. Appreciation & Scholarship Award Luncheon today, June 10, 2014, 
at 11:30 am. The event will be held at the Omni Dallas Hotel Park West located at 
1590 LBJ Freeway.  
 
This annual event is held in appreciation for the men and women of the Dallas 
Police Department and their outstanding work in the Korean community. As a 
gesture of gratitude, the GDKACC will be awarding scholarships to high school 
graduates of Dallas Police Department employees.  
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